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Samantha Langer  

City of St. Paul – PED 

1400 City Hall Annex 

25 W 4th Street 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

 

RE: Demolition of 575 Park Street (SHPO Number: 2021-1081) 

 Demolition of 595 Park Street (SHPO Number: 2021-1082) 

St. Paul, Ramsey County 

 

Dear Ms. Langer: 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above project.  It has been reviewed pursuant to the 

responsibilities given the State Historic Preservation Officer by Section 106 of the National Historic 

Preservation Act of 1966 and implementing federal regulations at 36 CFR 800. 

 

Thank you for providing additional information on March 2, 2021, indicating that there is no new 

construction planned on these parcels at this time. Based on available information, we conclude that no 

properties listed in or eligible for listing in the National Register of Historic Places will be affected by this 

project. 

 

Because these properties are within the statutory boundaries of the Capitol Area Architectural and 

Planning Board, we suggest you consult with the Board, as part of the Section 106 review process. 

 

If you have any questions regarding our review of this project, please contact Leslie Coburn, 

Environmental Review Coordinator, at (651) 201-3286 or leslie.coburn@state.mn.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sarah J. Beimers 

Environmental Review Program Manager 

 

cc:  Paul Mandell, Capitol Area Architectural and Planning Board 
 


